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March 25, 2025

Following the recent overhaul to the Executive Regulation of the Federal Decree-Law No. 8 of 2017 on Value Added Tax which went
into effect on 15 November 2024, the Federal Tax Authority of the United Arab Emirates (UAE) have now released Public
Clarification (PC VAT040) in which they discuss their views on how these rules should be interpreted and administered.

On Wednesday, 19 March 2025, A&M hosted a webinar where our experts Justin Whitehouse, Renan Ozturk, Pushkar Kundra,
Mohamed Isa and Vikas Verma discussed the impact of these changes in further detail.

WATCH THE WEBINAR RECORDING
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Webinar: Analyzing FTA Public Clarification (VATP040) on the recent
UAE VAT Law Reform
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